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 Neville Thompson COMMNT2016/4109/P 19/09/2016  16:48:57 Existing building works pm the Former Railway Club site have over-run massively. It seems 

unreasonable that the same company should now be allowed to expand the project. We have had 

excessive noise on our door step from 8am monday to saturday and sometimes on a sunday also. The 

noise is constant and is really quite intrusive. Apart from puting up with the noise itself it negatively 

effects our ability as Lease holders from selling on the property or even just AirBNBing the property 

when we go away for the weekend. Aside from the noise I am an asthmatic and I worry about the 

effects of breathing in all that builders dust. As far as I can tell there is hardly a square inch left to build 

in the area anyway. THIS HAS BEEN GOING ON LONG ENOUGH PLEASE HAVE MERCY!
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